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Welcome families! I am looking forward to a great school year. My name 
is Jocelyn James-Fludd and I will be providing Special Education services 
to your child this school year. I am very eager to work with you and your 
child and look forward to our collaboration. During the school year, we 
will focus on each student’s IEP goals that consist of: 

 Pre Academic Readiness Skills 
 Life Skills 
 Social Skills 
 Functional Skills 
 Fine Motor Skills  
 Gross Motor Skills 
 Speech/Language 
 Daily Living Skills 

 
My goals for your child this year include maintaining high expectations by 
learning strategies and making modifications, creating a community of 
lifelong learners, and learning how to be good citizens and students.  
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any concerns, questions, or 
comments regarding your child’s IEP or Special Education Services.  
 
 
Thank you, 
Jocelyn James-Fludd, M. Ed 


